
Ash, Darren

From: Ash, Darren
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 1:00 PM
To: Greene, Kathryn; Stewart, Sharon
Subject: FW: OMB Memorandum on Conference Spending

fyi

From: Burns, Stephen
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 1:00 PM
To: Champ, Billie; Dyer, Jim
Cc: Monninger, John; Huth, Virginia; Clarke, Deanna; Ash, Darren; Mike, Linda; Vietti-Cook, Annette; Hudson, Sharon;
Jaegers, Cathy
Subject: RE: OMB Memorandum on Conference Spending

I would suggest that EDO/ADM have the lead (they're responsible for these contracts) and that they coordinate
with OCFO and OGC. It is appropriate for us to reply and to make sure we are being prudent - and I would
expect OMB to want us to reply, as I think Jim Dyer heard at the CFO council.. As a strictly legal matter, this
isn' addressed to independents.

From: Champ, Billie
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 9:58 AM
To: Dyer, Jim; Burns, Stephen
Cc: Monninger, John; Huth, Virginia; Clarke, Deanna; Ash, Darren; Mike, Linda; Vietti-Cook, Annette; Hudson, Sharon;
Jaegers, Cathy
Subject: OMB Memorandum on Conference Spending

I have attached the OMB memorandum concerning conference spending. It is my understanding that this memorandum
does require NRC response. Initially it was assigned to the EDO/CFO to Prepare Response for Chairman's signature, the
assignment was changed to Appropriate Action.

With the knowledge that a response is required, please let me know who is preparing the response and for who's
signature?

Thank you

Swetei a. e-R2pe.1
Sep temtic't 28, 2011
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